

TERM 1 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 9
FEBRUARY 2024



FROM THE DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS & WELLBEING - JUNIOR SCHOOL

A warm welcome back to College after the first full week of learning for all . Students across the Junior School have settled well into the routines of College as well as the expectations for learning and behaviour.

This week in Manners Matter, the whole Junior school participated in Safer Internet Day, a global initiative to raise awareness of online safety issues. Led by the eSafety Commissioner in Australia, this initiative aims to educate people about online safety risks, including online abuse, how to be safe online, and where to go for help.

Throughout the year, students will be intentionally learning how to keep safe online under the three key words: Connect. Reflect. Protect. This is essential learning for all our Junior School students.

Connect safely by keeping apps and devices secure and reviewing your privacy settings regularly. Reflect on how your actions online may affect others or your safety. Protect yourself and others by visiting eSafety.gov.au to find out how to stay safe online and report online abuse.

We look forward to equipping our students with the skills to keep them safe online.



Mrs Kylie Singles Director of Operations & Wellbeing – Junior School